

RECEIVED

APR 17 2006

MAYOR'S CEFFICE

April 13, 2006

Mayor Gary Becker and Common Council City of Racine 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Re: Uptown Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

The purpose of this correspondence is to request the reallocation of \$1,383.76 of 2003 CDBG funds awarded to the Uptown Improvement Organization (UIO). These funds represent the balance remaining from the funds used for the creation of the Uptown Improvement plan.

The UIO would like to utilize these funds towards summer flowers for the planters and the subsequent maintenance of these flowers.

Please refer this matter to the Community Development Committee for review. I can reached on either my cell: 414.807.4467 or at my store: 262.898.1514 should any questions arise.

Sincerely,

Linea Anthony Treasurer - UIO